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Dr. Daniel Kim, Appointed New Board Chair of
Vision Care USA 

We are delighted to announce that Dr. Daniel Kim,
Managing Director of St. Mary’s Eye & Surgery Center was
recently appointed as the new Board Chair of Vision Care
USA. 

Dr. Kim, who had previously served as the Board Co-Vice
Chair, will be succeeding Dr. Donghae Kim, Founder of
Vision Care, who had faithfully served as Chair of both the
Korean and US Headquarter offices.

Over the years, Dr. Daniel Kim has led Vision Care Eye
Camps in Peru, Morocco, Nigeria and Guatemala as well as
our annual Local NY/NJ Eye Camps for medically
underserved and uninsured Korean Americans. 

A graduate of Cornell University and NYU School of Medicine, Dr. Kim is an
ophthalmologist specializing in cornea, cataract and refractive surgery at St. Mary’s
Eye and Surgery Center with offices in Palisades Park (NJ), Manhattan and Flushing,
Queens. Dr. Kim also has extensive experience with community and professional
service organizations, including the Korean American Medical Association (KAMA)
where he served as board chair, Korean American Community Foundation (KACF) and

http://visioncareusa.org


The Beautiful Foundation USA (now NY Nanum Foundation).

As chair, Dr. Daniel Kim will be leading a 13-member board, and working closely with
the Executive Committee which also includes Dr. Lisa Park (Vice-Chair), Dr. John Park
(Secretary) and Dr. James Kim (Treasurer).

Congratulations Dr. Daniel Kim and the new Executive Board!
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